
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Don"t Let DP Murphy Build a Gas Station In Borden-Carleton
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:27:27 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Friday, July 7, 2023 11:30 AM
Subject: FW: Don't Let DP Murphy Build a Gas Station In Borden-Carleton
 
 
 
From: Cody MacAusland [mailto:codymacausland@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, July 7, 2023 11:21 AM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Don't Let DP Murphy Build a Gas Station In Borden-Carleton
 
Hey,
 
Don't let DP Murphy build a gas station in Borden-Carleton. Not only would it be hurting the
local businesses there to boost a money giant, but it would look bad on IRAC as a whole, as
you would be telling all of the locals and all of PEI that IRAC supports company giants over
Islanders. We already have enough hate for IRAC already, don't make things even worse than
they already are.
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